
      
      
      
      
    
 
 
 
 
 
 

Victoria Brown    
      

      
       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hello, my name is Victoria Brown. I’ve had the pleasure of being a parent at A.L. Burruss 

Elementary for 4 years. For the past 3 years, I have served on our PTA Board at Burruss, and I 

have loved being a part of an association that focuses on bringing parents, teachers, and the 

community together. I attended my first SGT meeting 3 years ago and was blown away by all the 

information I took away from the meeting. I’ve loved asking questions and gaining knowledge 

from the meetings over the past few years that helped me as a parent and a member of this 

community. The mission of nurturing participation in our community, and improving our school 

and community is something I would love to continue to be a part of in a different capacity at our 

school. Ultimately seeing ALL our children succeed is the goal at Burruss and that is exactly 

what I love about our school! 

I graduated with a degree in Early Childhood Education from Kennesaw State University in 

2010. My love for students took me in a direction outside of the Elementary setting, but I learned 

that I loved developing curriculums for students and strategic planning in business. My love for 

creativity, planning, organization, and strategy led me to develop my event planning business 14 

years ago.  The skills I have developed through the years have gone hand in hand with 

volunteering at my children’s schools throughout the years and I hope to bring my skills and 

knowledge to the table. My absolute favorite role is being a mother to my 3 children. I love that 

we can be involved and play a role in such important decisions in their life. Our family's love for 

Marietta has run deep since we joined this community. I would love to be a part of making a 

lasting impression on our 2024-2026 students, and all the future Blue Devils.
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